
Holland Trails Committee Minutes 


Date: May 24, 2023


Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Robert Pellicane, and Jackie Proko


Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The meeting 
was called to order at 7:06 pm by Dick Haller. 


The minutes of the meeting held April 26, 2023 were approved. 


Chris presented the treasurer!s report. The balance is $1,715.85.


 
Old Business  

Our spring activity, titled, “Stories in Stone,” took place on Saturday, May 13th 
from 1:30 to 3:00. The re were nine participants.


We have been informed by Globe Signs that our order should be ready this 
week.


Dick spoke to Laney Wilder, Opacum Land Trust, about mapping. She is 
investigating mapping for their properties, and a partnership is possible.


The Committee has unanimously agreed to spend up to $500 on lumber and 
hardware.


Elizabeth Crawford, from the Open Space Committee is interested in 
establishing a trail to go from the Community Center. She will speak to Brenda 
Palmer, Director, to seek permission and will check with the Police Chief to 
ensure that the firing range is not a hazard. June 15th is a tentative date for 
cutting a trail.


Dick spoke to Brian Johnson, Highway Department, about improving the wet 
area on Blodgett Road.  He will look at it, but he thinks it is doable.


New Business 

The Zucchini Fest is scheduled for Sunday, August 20th. We will have a table. 
The hours are 12:00 to 4:00.


Workdays have been scheduled from 9 to 12 on June 3rd and June 17th.


Dick will look into the possibility of carrying over funds from one fiscal year to 
another.




We will meet next on Wednesday, June 28th at 7:00.


The meeting was adjourned at  7:21 pm. 


Richard Haller  
Chairman


